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The Ministry of Road Transport and Highways (MoRTH) of the Indian government has solicited
proposals for the expansion of the Mangalore-Tumkur section.
The project comprises extending the existing chainages of the Mangalore-Tumkur Section of
NH-73 on EPC method to two-lane with paved shoulders from 40.0 km to 75.0 km.
The project’s anticipated cost is Rs 558.28 crore, and it would take 24 months to complete.
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